
 
SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY  

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION CENTER  

Municipal Planning Committee (MPC)  
  

November 9, 2021 

 

 

 

  

Present (Voting Members):  
George Noewatne – Cheshire   Janice A. Plaziak – Guilford    

Lynn Sadosky – North Haven   Kelly Hammill  –  Woodbridge 

 

Also Present:  

Joe DeRisi – Hamden 

   

                                      

Absent:  Bethany, Branford, East Haven, Fairfield, Madison, Meriden, Orange, Wallingford, West Haven 

  

 

  

I. Minutes   
An informal meeting took place on November 9, 2021 because a quorum was not established. 

 

The group discussed the collection season, the collection season operating schedule for Fiscal Year 2022-

2023 and the household hazardous waste contract. 

 

The meeting concluded at 9:50. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for December 14, 2021.  

 

 

  

 


